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Still time to get your applications in !      
 

  We annual give out $500 scholarships to local  

  students continuing their education in any field.   If     

  you know someone that is graduating high school this  

  year and would like for them to apply please see the  

  link below for the application packet or have them   

  visit their schools guidance counselors office. 

 

 http://bit.ly/umv-school 

Deadline to submit is March 31. 

“Freedom of Choice” 

 

Senate Minority Leader, Joe Benning, R-Caladoina, is the lead sponsor of a bill that would lift 

Vermont’s mandate on motorcycle helmets for riders older than age 21 who have held a        

motorcycle endorsement  for 2 years or taken a safety course and are “properly maintaining  

financial responsibility”.  To read the article in full, please see the link below. 

 
http://www.burlingtonfreepress.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/201312230600/NEWS03/312230019 
 

If you support helmet choice—- contact your representative!! 

Ride Vermont 

Magazine  

Available soon! 

 

If  you have seen the magazine 

RideNH or Ride Maine– you will 

be happy to know they are in the 

processes of making RideVT.  If 

you aren’t familiar with it– check 

them out at www.ridenh.net. 

 

UMV will have a spot in the 

magazine so keep your eyes open. 

 

 

http://owa/owa/redir.aspx?C=986cad549ff443c092a44a92609a0290&URL=http%3a%2f%2fbit.ly%2fumv-school
http://owa/owa/redir.aspx?C=8ec6414d2fb646038db18fc2ae764fb6&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.burlingtonfreepress.com%2fapps%2fpbcs.dll%2farticle%3fAID%3d%2f201312230600%2fNEWS03%2f312230019


Do you know someone in JR High School or High School that can draw?  We 

are search of this years Toy Run t-shirt design and are willing to pay $100 to the 

winning design.    

 

The design must be hand drawn and include the following items: 

 

   1.  28th annual Toy Run 

   2.  Untied Motorcyclists of VT 

   3.  an American Flag 

   4.  Toys 

   5. a motorcycle. 

 

Submissions need to be received by March 31, and can be sent to : 

       32 Main Street #102 Montpelier, VT  05602 

February 2014 Meeting 

 
Meeting was held at the VFW in Hyde Park and started at 7:10 on February 12th (a week late due to the 

storm the week prior).  There were 6 members and 4 officers. 

 

Secretaries report was read and accepted and Donnie will find out about the question on the Harley    

Raffle totals for the Treasures report. 

 

Elections:  Donnie was thanked for his service and contributions to the group as he stepped down from 

President.   The following officers were voted in:  Holly Wilkins– President,  Jason Renault– VP,  

Clarence Wheeler– Treasurer, Gabrielle Renault– Secretary and Joe Wilkins– Sergeant at Arms.  One 

vote was given by the secretary.  

 

Harley Raffle:  It was discussed that we would wait to see what kind of deal we could get on a bigger 

bike next year to decide what to get.  There seemed to be support for a higher ticket price for a larger 

bike at the raffle.   The Men’s auxiliary offered to do spaghetti/salad/rolls for $3500 for 250 head– we 

will wait a few months and contact Texas Roadhouse too– see what they offer.  Everyone liked Noman 

and Mike motioned, Casey 2nd to ask back for next year.  Gabrielle will contact to ask for price and   

interest.   

 

Toy Run:  Mike said still to early to do too much.  Will discuss food vendors next month.  Shaun still 

working on t-shirt options from the hospital.  Letters were delivered to local schools asking for support.   

 

Scholarships:  Not much to discuss, waiting for them to be returned from schools. 

 

Bikers Rally Against Cancer (BRAC):  Joe and Holly attended meeting, they will have a pick truck at 

the state house to lead bikes back to field days.  We will advertise as part of our toy run stuff.  Discussed 

possible booth at Field Days in July shared by UMV & BRAC. 

 

Phil moved to adjourn at 8:20 

 

  

 


